75 CALE

Permanent Mission of the Republic of Zimbabwe
to the United Nations

Note ....ZNY/ECO/33

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Zimbabwe to the United
Nations presents its compliments to the President of ECOSOC and has the
honour to refer to the later’s note dated 30 July 2019, regarding formal
requests by Member States for presentation of voluntary national reviews at the
2020 High-level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF) to be
convened under the auspices of the Economic and Social Council.

The Permanent Mission of Zimbabwe to the United Nations further has
the honour to formally present its request to present its second VNR at the
2020 HLPF.

The Permanent Mission of Zimbabwe to the United Nations avails itself

of this opportunity to renew to the President of ECOSOC, the assurances of its
highest consideration.
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